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133 Essex Street 40B BOH Comments

From Greg Bernard <gbernard@hamiltcnma.gov>

Date Thu 8/28/2025 9:36 AM

To  Mary Ellen Feener <permitting@hamiltonma.gov>
Mary Ellen,

Although a septic application has not been submitted, there appears to be enough area for sewage disposal for the proposed number of units.

Greg Bernard
Hamilton Septic Inspector



